
THE WHITE H O USE 

WASHINGTON 

June 30, 1980 

Dear Bob: 

I want to express my appreciation for your contributions to the 
development of public policy as a member of the Presidential 
Commission on World Hunger. You have my assurance that the 
Commission's thoughtful and challenging report wi II be the 
beginning of a continuing effort to strengthen our programs in 
this area. 

As we go forward with measures recommended by the report, 
I hope you wi II continue your efforts to bui Id public support for 
action to overcome world hunger. 

The Honorable Robert J. Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Sincerely, 

This document is from the collections at the Dole Archives, University of Kansas 
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